
Engineering has reviewed the TRC submittal for the Marshes at River’s Edge Phases 3, 4, and 5 and 
offers the following comments: 

1. This project will be a minor modification to the existing City stormwater management permit 
2003029. Please submit revised plans, stormwater permit application, $400 check for permit 
modification fee, and any other necessary documents directly to Engineering.  
 

 


